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                 Thursday 18th July 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

          RE: Breakfast Club  
 
As you are aware, Beeston Primary School operates an established Breakfast Club for Reception - Year 
6 pupils. This provision is essential for many of our parents, with the Club serving as an oasis for many 
children, where they can have healthy food and a calm start to the day. The children are able to socialise 
with their peers, learning essential life skills, sharing, turn taking and taking part in social interaction with 
children of different ages. Due to limited spaces, places must be booked in advance via the School Office.  
 
 
Whilst school has always heavily subsidised the breakfast club and tried our best to keep price increases 
to a minimum to support our parents, further external price increases means we unfortunately need to 
increase the price per breakfast session from September 2024.  
 
 
Our breakfast club team work really hard to ensure our breakfast club offering reflects the pricing and is 
competitive with other childcare options. 
 
 

From Tuesday 3rd September 2024: Breakfast Club will cost £3 per session. 
 
 

Payment will continue to be made via your SchoolMoney account.  
 
 
If you are experiencing any financial difficulties, please contact the Inclusion Team via the School Office 
where we will be able to signpost you towards any suitable external sources of financial help.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Governing Board Beeston Primary School 


